
MEETING MINUTES FOR DECEMBER 13TH, 2022 
Attendees:   David Waterman, Keith Bradtmiller, LeeAnn Holmes, Christi Holmes, Rich Brooks, Ashley 
Klaehn and Brad Millikan. 

Secretary’s Report:  LeeAnn Holmes submitted the November meeting minutes to all directo’s via email 
on 12/12/2022.  The minutes were reviewed and approved. 

Treasurer’s Report:   Christi Holmes reported that there was a current balance in checking of $20,571.72.  
The report was reviewed by all directors then approved. 

Membership Committee:  Brad Millikan reported that there are currently 89 members. 

Fundraising Committee:  Currently no new fundraising events 

Building Rental Committee:  Ashley reported that building rentals were slowing down and that April 
2023 there is only one weekend available. 

Building Maintenance Committee:  No report  

Social Media Committee:  Updates are being shared as needed.   

Old Business:  Rich reported that culvert repairs were underway and should be completed soon.  LeeAnn 
reported that Christmas gifts were purchased for three local families.     

New Business:  It was decided to table goals for 2023 until first of the year.  Christi proposed a fish fry at 
the Legion for 3/10/23 and all directors approved.  Community bingo was discussed and will look for a 
date after the first of the year.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:13 pm.  

Respectfully submitted by LeeAnn Holmes. 

Approved this 10th day of January, 2023 by its directors: 

_________________________          ________________________      

_________________________       ________________________ 

_________________________       ________________________ 

_________________________ 


